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Welcome to the first edition of the PREVENTT e-bulletin. We hope these will keep you better 
updated on progress of the trial and any other notices.  
 
MHRA and Ethical Approval 
We are glad to inform you that full ethical and MHRA approval has been awarded for the trial.  
 
Centres 
So far there has been interest from around 25 hospitals for this trial and we are in the process of 
contacting more.  
 
Investigator Meeting 
Organisation of the first PREVENTT investigator meeting has now begun. The date has been 
confirmed as 9th May 2013 and you should have been contacted about this recently. Please let us 
know if you are available or not on this date, if you have not already, we would like as many people 

there as possible to welcome the start of PREVENTT. If you have any queries about the meeting, 

please contact me. 
 
Feasibility Questionnaire 
If you have not already, you will soon be receiving a short questionnaire to fill in to give us a better 
idea of how the trial might run at your site. These questions are important and the sooner you get 
them back to us the better, and if possible by 17th December. Many thanks to those of you who have 
already returned them.  
 
Protocol 
Copies of the protocol are available on request. 
 
If you have any ideas or questions for future e-bulletins, please send them in.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Rebecca 
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